

Wednesday, November 6, 2024

Dear Customers.

We would like to bring to your attention that Caddy Storage will be slowing production for a brief period over the Christmas holidays. The office will be closed as of 1:00pm **Friday**, **December 20**, **2024** and re-opening on **Monday**, **January 6**, **2025**.

Please note that we will have limited staff on duty on the following days:

- December 23, 2024
- December 24, 2024
- December 30, 2024
- December 31, 2024
- January 2, 2025
- January 3, 2025

If you have any questions or need to visit us in-store, our opening hours on these days will be 7:00 am – 3:00 pm.

Our team would like to thank all our loyal customers for the constructive working relationship throughout the year and we wish you and your families a peaceful, safe and joyful holiday season and we look forward to working with you in 2025.

Kind Regards,

Caddy Storage

STORE	TEL	FAX	EMAIL	ADDRESS	ABN
Sydney	(02) 9831 2878	(02) 9831 4272	info@caddystorage.com.au	4-8 Gate Road, Blacktown NSW 2148	28 381 038 644
Brisbane	(07) 3800 9222	(07) 3800 9255	brisbane@caddystorage.com.au	49 Corymbia Place, Parkinson QLD 4115	58 105 271 654
Melbourne (West)	(03) 9369 9799	(03) 8368 2845	melbourne@caddystorage.com.au	7 Norwest Avenue, Laverton North VIC 3026	98 089 625 598
Melbourne (East)	(03) 9580 3058	(03) 9580 3004	braeside@caddystorage.com.au	4/200-208 Boundary Road, Braeside VIC 3195	76 600 225 027
Perth	(08) 9256 3309	(08) 9256 3348	wa@caddystorage.com.au	57 Mordaunt Circuit, Canning Vale WA 6155	16 120 676 440